
 

 

 

At Isaac Brock School, we follow a Code of Conduct that emphasizes Positive Behavior Interventions         
Supports (PBIS) with an emphasis on restorative practices.  Our school beliefs and values are rooted in safe, 
respectful and responsible expectations. The sacred teachings of Respect, Bravery, Humility, Honesty,     
Wisdom, Truth and Love also serve as a guide in school behavior and social emotional learning outcomes.   
 
As per Winnipeg School Division policy, our school’s Code of Conduct is to be shared with as many         
stakeholders as possible; this includes all staff, Parent Council, Student Council and all students in age       
appropriate language.  I have consulted with Parent Council (October meeting) and staff on numerous        
occasions.  To date, all groups have collaborated and reflected on our current code of conduct and were    
supportive of it.  The success of all students in developing healthy relationships is the support of parents/
guardians.  Students must demonstrate safe, respectful and responsible behaviour to be successful in school. 
Teachers will assist students in setting goals and problem solving and support staff will  become involved as 
needed. 
 
The Winnipeg School Division is implementing new attendance improvement plans.  These are to be used 
when a student has 10% or more unexcused absences per month (5 days or more unexcused per month).    
 
Many of our students and their families have excellent attendance and this needs to be celebrated.  Some 
families are struggling with regular attendance or being late to class.  Our school data gives us reason to     
develop strategies that focus on both celebrating attendance successes, and improving student absenteeism 
and late arrivals to school.  Research indicates that missing more than 5 days of school each year, regardless 
of the cause, affects student academic performance and starts shaping attitudes about school. Therefore, we 
must realize that excused absences and unexcused absences have similar impact on student academic  
performance.  
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Message from Administration 

  1265 Barratt Avenue, Wpg, MB  R3G 0L5      Telephone: (204)772-9527      Fax:  (204)783-1806  www.winnipegsd.ca/schools/isaacbrock 
 

                Principal:  C. Goring          Vice-Principal:  A. Pelletier   

Introducing Isaac Brock School’s NEW school logo!  

Meet our new logo… The Isaac Brock Chargers!  

We are so excited to launch Isaac Brock’s new logo this year, as it has 
been in the process for over half a year. Student Council members were 
in charge of recreating the logo as our school has grown and developed 
over the years, and we wanted to reflect that in a special way. Student 
Council decided to propose a logo challenge to all students, where     
students of Isaac Brock were asked to redesign the logo and prepare an 
explanation for their idea. Once we had our submissions, we had a 
whole school voting process, and in the end, it was                      
Geniveve St. Godard’s design that won! Geniveve worked with our    
Winnipeg School Division’s Graphic and Web Designer to create what is 
now our school logo!   

We are very excited for this new chapter in our school’s history, and we 
will present it and share the new logo design during a whole school assembly on Monday, Nov. 6th at 10:50 
am in the gym.  

Go Isaac Brock Chargers!  



 

 NOV EM BE R 20 23  IS AA C B R OCK S CHOOL  Page 2 

Greetings from Room 9 & 11 

Hello Families, 
  
What a great first 2 months we had! I was so           
impressed! Everyone played kindly, listened well, 
shared with others and used their words. There were 
some tears for a few friends on our first week when 
saying goodbye to family members and guardians, but 
they quickly dried once inside the classroom. It was 
very busy and everyday we did lots of exploring. 
  
A reminder that we encourage parents to please pack 
a healthy snacks every day. As the weather gets  
colder and wetter, students need to have the following 
items: winter hat, mittens/ gloves, scarf/ neck warmer, 
winter boots, snow pants and a proper winter jacket 
(please  label everything). Despite the cold weather, 
we will be going to play outside unless there is a    
weather advisory stating that we cannot go outside. 
Thank you for your cooperation!  
 
Our first 2 months focussed on listening, following directions and building teacher/student and      
student/student relationships. We set expectations for learning and reinforced routines.  We learned 

how to scrub those germs away by washing our hands often and how important this good habit is, 
especially now that we are in the flu season.  We are working on letters and sounds, counting,     
writing and recognizing our names and developing our fine motor skills to strengthen our hand   
muscles.  
 
In Cree / Ojibwe, our students have begun to acquire an ear for the sounds in conversation like 
greeting one another. We are working on counting, naming our family members, rhymes/songs and 
naming our body parts using our second language. 
 
Keep up the great work room 9 and 11!  
- Ms. Flores 
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Important Reminders 

• With the weather changing, please ensure you send your child to school with indoor AND    
outdoor shoes. Children who do not have proper footwear will be unable to participate in Phys. 
Ed. class due to their safety and maintaining floor care. 

• If your child is getting picked up instead of taking the school bus home, please ensure you let 
the school know no later than 3PM. 

• Report cards will be EMAILED home unless otherwise requested. If you would prefer a hard 
copy of the report card instead, and have not already informed the Office, please let us know 
ASAP. Report Cards will be distributed on Wednesday, November 15th. 

• Our Parent-Teacher scheduling will now take place through the “School Interviews App”- More 
information will be provided soon. 

• With winter upon us, please remember to send your child with the appropriate winter clothing 
and footwear. The school has limited extra items to give at the moment. (clothing donations are 
always welcomed!) 

WOW!! Once again, Isaac Brock students and Community, you have outdone yourselves!! 
The numbers are in and we are excited to announce that we collected $8,529.60 during this year’s 
annual Walk-A-Thon fundraiser! 
 
Thank you so much to all the students who hustled and brought in donations for our school. A big 
thank you also goes to our amazing community for supporting our school… every last cent from the 
fundraiser goes straight to our students! We are so lucky to have your support! 

Walk-A-Thon Success! 



 

 

Room 17 Visits the Public Library! 

Students in room 17 went on a community walk to the Harvey Smith Library. During our visit, we  
listened to stories read by Ms. Barbara, signed books out on our cards and either read or drew with 
friends. We are scheduled to visit the library again on November 3

rd
 in the afternoon. 
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Isaac Brock Spirit Week 

November 6-10 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Logo Day! 
 

Wear white, 
red, and black 

Twin Day! 
 

Dress up the 
same as a 

friend or staff 
member 

Mix-Up Day! 
 

Wear  
mismatched 
socks, inside 
out clothing, 
wacky hair, 

etc. 

Jersey Day! 
 

Wear your  
favorite Jersey 
or sport team 

gear 

Dress-Up or 
Down Day! 

 
Formal wear 

Vs.  
Pajamas 
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Hello November! 
 
We’ve got some big plans for the month! We will start off our first fundraiser of the school year by 
helping you get ready for the holidays! Just like last year, we are pairing our Peak of the Market  
Veggie fundraiser with the Fundscrip Gift Card fundraiser to help make your holiday shopping a little 
easier! Orders will be due on the 24th of November and order pick-up is scheduled for December 
14th. More details will be coming home soon and will be found on our social media pages. 
 
Also in November, we will be hosting our Scholastic Book Fair! From November 13th to the 17th, 
your children and their classrooms will get a chance to preview the book fair during the school day. 
We will have options to make purchases at lunch as well as for families to make purchases during 
parent-teacher conference days. More details to follow closer to the week of the fair!  
 
Our next meeting will be November 8th, 2023 at 630pm in the school library. There will be free  
childcare and snack! Please email us if you would like to attend so we can get you the documents 
required for the meeting since we are trying to go as paperless as possible. 
 
As always, please let us know if you have any questions or inquiries by email. Or maybe you would 
like to volunteer? Email ibparentcouncil@gmail.com. Check out our Facebook and Instagram pages 
@isaacbrockparentcouncil for updates and other useful information! 
 
Cheers! 
Sindy A. Stratton 
Parent Council Chair 

mailto:ibparentcouncil@gmail.com


 

 

Absence Reporting 
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If your child is going to be absent, late, departing early, or going on vacation we encourage all    
families to use the absence reporting system below to help decrease the volume of calls in the 
morning. If you wish to use the app, please ensure your email is up to date on your child’s school 
file otherwise it won’t work.  
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WINNIPEG CHAPTER INFO 
Co-Sponsor Healthy Muslim Families 

 
Competition Date: April 27, 2024 
Contact: Afsheen  
Email: spellingbee@healthymuslimfamilies.ca 
Web Site: https://healthymuslimfamilies.ca/ 



 

 NOV EM BE R 20 23  IS AA C B R OCK S CHOOL  Page 10 



 

 

November 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

2                Day 6 3               Day 1   1                Day 5 

11:45– Gr. 4 
Soccer 

 
PM– Gr. 9 Shops 

Term 1 Ends 
 

PM– Rm. 17 
Walk to Harvey 
Smith Library 

  11:45– Gr. 6-9 
Intramurals 

 
AM– Gr. 7/8 

Shops 

6              Day 2 7              Day 3 8                Day 4 9              Day 5 10             Day 6 

Logo Day 
Logo Launch  
Assembly @ 

10:50 
11:45– Gr. 6-9 
Girls Soccer 

4:00– JH Boys  
V-ball game @ IBK 

Twin Day 
 

11:45– Gr. 4 
Soccer 

Mix-Up Day 
11:45– Gr. 6-9 Boys 

Soccer 
4:00– JH Boys  
V-ball game @ 
Isaac Newton 
6:30– Parent  

Council Meeting 

Jersey Day 
 

AM– Gr. 7/8 
Shops 

 
11:45– Gr. 6-9 

Intramurals 

Dress-up Day 
 

10:50–  
Remembrance 
Day Ceremony 

PM– Gr. 9 
Shops 

13             Day 1 14              Day 2 15              Day 3 16              Day 4 17             Day 5 

11:45– Student 
Council Meeting 

11:45– Gr. 6-9 
Girls Soccer 

Report Cards 
EMAILED home 

 
11:45– Gr. 4 

Soccer 

Picture Retakes 
 

11:45– Gr. 6-9 
Boys Soccer 

 
Tri-Conferences 

in Evening 

Tri-
Conferences all 

day 
NO CLASSES 

20             Day 6 21              Day 1 22              Day 2  23             Day 3              24             Day 4                              

11:45– Gr. 4 
Soccer 

 
PM– Gr. 9 

Shops 

 11:45– Gr. 6-9 
Girls Soccer 

11:45– Gr. 4 
Soccer 

11:45– Gr. 6-9 
Boys Soccer 

27             Day 5              28             Day 6       29              Day 1 30              Day 2  

AM– Gr. 7/8 
Shops 

 
11:45– Gr. 6-9 

Intramurals 

11:45– Gr. 4 
Soccer 

 
PM– Gr. 9 Shops 

 11:45– Gr. 6-9 
Girls Soccer 

 

Coming up in December: 

 Friday, Dec. 1– NO CLASSES 
(Isaac Brock only) 

 Dec. 22– Last Day of school 
before winter break 

 Dec. 25-Jan 5– Winter Break 


